
 

 

 

 

September 12, 2024 

 

 

Honorable Senator Diane T. Capehart 

35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 

3022 Estate Golden Rock 

St. Croix, VI 00820 

 

Dear Senator Capehart: 

 

Due to a previously scheduled engagement, I will be late in attending the Committee on Rules and 

Judiciary Legislative Symposium scheduled for today, Thursday, September 12, 2024. I apologize 

for any inconvenience this may cause and look forward to participating upon my arrival. 

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 

 
Marise C. James 

Senator 

35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 

 

 

  


